From: Peter Leblanc
To: External-Clerks

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Massey Theatre Bylaw Amendment Vote

Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 3:11:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Cote' and Council members,

With unbridled enthusiasm I write to you about the steps you have before you to support the Massey Theatre Society to secure a permanent liquor license.

I look forward to the day when this new cultural centre is filled with residents, visitors and artists generating a buzz of learning, entertainment, networking and cultural connections. Once Massey Theatre can develop a food and beverage program, it will also become a destination to enjoy good food and drink.

These elements can financially support the Massey Theatre Society's initiatives, as well as contribute as an economic engine for the city of New Westminster.

Please support the bylaw text amendment which will allow for a permanent liquor license application at 735 Eighth Ave. (Massey Theatre).

In gratitude,

Peter Leblanc Director, Board Chair Massey Theatre Society